
BONTERRA HOA MEETING 

February 1, 2016 

Chris Haines called the meeting to order at 7:03 

In attendance 

Remy, Jeff, Kathy, Rich and Rob present and Chris Haines, manager  

Approval of Minutes 
The minutes from the last meeting was reviewed.  Motion made by Jeff to approve minutes, seconded by Rich, 
all in favor. 

Old Business 
The board discussed the asphalt resealing work to be completed on February 16-17, February 18-19 and 
February 22-24.  The board opted not to send an additional notice to the members.  The members have 
received the first notice of the work, the information is listed on the bulletin board of the Association and on 
the Association’s website.   

New Business 
The board discussed the sidewalk repair proposals.  The board tabled this discussion until after the road 
resealing work is completed.  Chris to contact the vendors to ensure proposals are good through the March 
meeting.   

The mailbox décor at 216 Bon Vie was discussed.  The board approved sending a violation to the homeowner 
to remove the mailbox décor.   

Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be held on March 7, 2016.  

Meeting was adjourned at 7:58PM. 


